

November 1, 2018

Dear Valued Business Leaders and Community Members,

I am writing you on behalf of All Saints School, a parochial school in NE Portland serving around 500 local students. All three of my children are in attendance. I am most impressed by the community support the school instils into our children. Each grade does a yearly service project which benefits multiple local and national charities including food pantries, Providence Child Center, Oregon Humane Society, Ronald McDonald House and so many more. In addition, the school provides a rigorous curriculum and teaches valuable life-long learning skills. Our school auction is our largest fundraiser; I currently serve as the Auction Chair. We have an exciting Mardi Gras celebration planned for March 2nd, 2019. With the support of our generous community, we will be able to continue providing outstanding service to our students.

Recently, the focus has been on building projects and school maintenance. We have a beautiful new library, a freshly painted exterior, and all new bathrooms from past successful auctions. The funds we generate this year will be focused on student enrichment. Some areas we hope to ramp up include but are not limited to: providing improved classroom and after school programs, advancing student access to technology, increasing our number of field trips, and ramping up our scholarship and assistance program.

As we plan for our annual school auction, we would greatly appreciate any goods/gift certificates, event sponsorship, event attendees, or advertising in our auction catalog. An Auction Committee Member can pick up your donation, or items can be mailed to: All Saints School 601 NE Cesar E Chavez Blvd, Portland, Oregon 97232. Our school website is www.allsaintsportland.com.

All donations are tax deductible. Our tax ID for your records is: 91-1808244.

I would be delighted to answer any questions. I thank you for your consideration and support. We hope to continue our excellence for all current and prospective students.

Warmest Regards,

Jessica Traynor

2019 All Saints Auction Chair

360-609-6933

jessicamorgantraynor@gmail.com